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Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at (602) 771-8127. 

All DCSS staff and IV-D PARTNERS should send POLICY inquiries directly to DCSSPOLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov 
 

The Policy Unit is pleased to announce revisions to the 908 APP REQ CLOSURE closure code.  This code was updated in accordance 
with the Flexibility, Efficiency, and Modernization in Child Support Enforcement Programs Final Rule.     
 
Changes to the 908 closure code include the following: 
 

 The documents pertaining to this closure include references to the Arizona Health Care Cost Containment System (AHCCCS) as 
well as Temporary Assistance for Needy Families (TANF). 

 The language in the closure code, in several activity code descriptions, as well as in the documents, was amended to be inclusive 
of either the custodial parent or noncustodial parent as the IV-D applicant. 

 The procedures provide detailed instructions on manually closing cases with the 908 closure.  
 
Procedures for the 908 closure code can be found here.  
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